
 
ATTENTION ALL RESIDENTS 

HIGH MEADOW COOP 
 

 

We will be adding Smartphone App 
Connectivity to All Machines 

 

The new system will allow you to pay for your laundry by phone, 

by simply downloading the Hercules CP Mobile App 
 

Mark Your Calendar! 
The Laundry Rooms 

Will Be Closed on 
Thursday, 

July 20th, 2023 
& Will Re-Open in the Evening 

 

 

THANK YOU 

 
 


